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maintenance
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The Learn@Seneca (Blackboard) system will be unavailable on Thursday, Jan. 26 from 1 to 3

a.m. for required maintenance.

During this time there will be no access to the Learn@Seneca (Blackboard) system.

Authentication and access to courses will also be unavailable.

We are sorry for any inconvenience this may cause. Regular service will resume once the

work is complete.
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